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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BRANDON JOHNSON ON GREATER GRAND CROSSING 

SHOOTING 

 

CHICAGO – On behalf of the City of Chicago, we express our deepest condolences to the 

families and the Grand Crossing community mourning the lives lost in the shooting that 

took place this morning.  

We will continue coordinating with our partners at the Chicago Police Department, 5th 

Ward Alderman Desmon Yancy, and victim services partners to support this community on 
a path of healing from this tragic incident. 

### 

The City of Chicago is offering victim services to those impacted and encourages all to visit 
our official website here.  
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